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August Prayer Letter 

Ministry update: 

 

                                                                          Anniversary: 

                                                                                  

 

 

Teen Camp:  

 

Prayer requests: 

-Pray for us to stay healthy  

-Pray that God would allow us to see many come to Christ 

-Pray for the upcoming teen camp  

- Pray for me as I have taken over the responsibilities of  Pastor of the 

church in Zagtouli 

-Pray for the leaders of Burkina as terrorism and violence is still on the rise 
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BBBuuurrrkkkiiinnnaaa   FFFaaasssooo   WWWeeesssttt   AAAfffrrriiicccaaa   
 

 The Lord continues to bless the church here in 

Zagtouli.  Each week as we go out to knock on doors and 

invite people to church we have a few opportunities to 

share the gospel.  We have also had monthly 

evangelism campaigns in different areas.  Last month 

we were in Karpala working alongside the pastor Kofi 

and his church.  This month we are going to be in the 

area called Rimkiata to work alongside the pastor 

Vincente and his church.  We pray that God will work 

in hearts and lives as we preach the Gospel. 

 
 In July, Ashley and I celebrated our 4th 

wedding anniversary.  These last 4 years have 

been the craziest of our lives.  We have traveled on 

deputation for 2 years visiting churches all across 

the US.  We moved to Africa and had our first 

child.  It had been a crazy and wild adventure and I 

am so excited that I get to do it with the perfect 

helpmeet.  Ashley has sacrificed so much to be a 

missionary wife and she is such a huge 

encouragement to me.   

 At the end of August, we will be having our 

annual teen camp here in Burkina Faso.  Baptist 

churches all across Burkina come together and we will 

have over a hundred youth.  I am very excited to help and 

participate for our first time.  Last year our son was born 

the week of camp and we couldn’t attend.  This year the 

theme will be  "Desiring the Word of God" 1 Peter 2:2.  

I am very excited  about camp this year and would like to 

ask for special prayer that God would grant us safety, and 

that many decisions would be made for the glory of God.  


